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[Supplementary Statement by Professor Richard Harris, Head, School of Law and Justice, Southern Cross University:

"NON LLB "Law" Students 

While it is recognised that a university would receive annually $1509 plus the student's $6136 HECS contribution (a total of $7645) as the actual amount of funding per Bachelor of Laws student, it should be noted that students studying Law in courses NOT leading to admission as a legal practitioner (for example in paralegal and legal and justice courses) do not pay Band 3 HECS. This followed representations made to the Government at the time of the introduction of differential HECS. Under DEST guidelines these students typically pay Band 1 HECS across most of their subjects.

Universities offering such Justice Studies degrees will receive far lower levels of actual funding then at present. For example if these courses are categorised as "Law" (as would appear to be the intention under "Backing Australia's Future") and a student studied all Band 1 HECS units the university would receive $1509 + $3680 for a total of only $5189.

Accordingly there is a strong argument that students in such courses should not be categorised as "Law", but rather be grouped in Cluster 3 with the Humanities." 

Richard Harris (SCU)]
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